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											11 May 2020
Dear Parents and Carers,
[bookmark: _GoBack]I hope you and your families are well and managed to spend some time celebrating VE Day 75 together at the weekend. 
I write to let you know that the Governors and Leaders of Lichfield and Tamworth Schools are spending the next few days absorbing the government’s approach outlined by the Prime Minister last night, along with further clarification from the Department for Education today and tomorrow. As Boris Johnson acknowledged, any arrangements envisaged may change in the light of scientific evidence and advice in the days and weeks ahead. 
Therefore, the current arrangements for hosting only the children of key workers and vulnerable children will continue to operate in all of our schools until at least Monday, 1st June 2020. Should this need to change, school will communicate to all parents and carers as early as possible with any further information.
The days ahead will need all of our patience with each other as we try to balance the needs of everyone in our school, local and national community.
Leaders and Governors at all of Lichfield and Tamworth Catholic Schools ask for your continued support and prayers which have been so welcome in recent weeks. As always, you and your families continue to remain in our prayers as we strive to do all we can to make sure you and your children and our staff are safe.
Yours sincerely,
 
Mrs D McLeary
Headteacher
‘Growing with Jesus’
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